

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Elena Malinconico Principal

" Everyday has the potential to be the greatest day of your life."

www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

September 5, 2019

Dear St. Stans' Families:

As we come to the close of this first 'full' week of school, it is delightful to see everyone settling into their routine; and as I had the privilege of observing lessons our students are seizing the opportunity to make every day the greatest day!

Please remember all start of the year paperwork is due back tomorrow, September 6th. Please review all the paperwork, make sure it is completely filled out, signed by both parents and all paperwork and fees are returned to your child's homeroom teacher by tomorrow. If you have any questions or concerns please contact the office. Next Tuesday, September 10th is Back to School Night. Doors will open at 6pm to view the book fair, sign up and shop the uniform exchange and please note NEW PARENTS— the new parent **meeting on September 25th has been cancelled** and the HSA board will be available to answer questions and provide you information between 6:00 pm and 7:00pm on Back to School Night. I look forward to seeing you that evening.

Two final reminders, in the morning students dropped off prior to 7:30am can enter before care through the back door; after 7:30am students can only enter the building through the front main door. As we get used to, the return to school I can not stress enough to drive slowly and carefully through our parking lot during arrival and dismissal. Our children from the smallest to the tallest are our most precious gift and we need to keep them safe.

In His Peace

Elena Malinconico

Ithluwiuco

Principal